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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

Dear Mayor Wheeler and City Commissioner. As a resident of the Portland area, tax payer and
believer in law and order I protest in the strongest terms the current zoning change proposal to house
the homeless at Portland International Raceway and our public parks. I fully support effective
efforts to assist the homeless community and improve the livability of our city for all Portlanders.
This proposal will not address the underlying causes of homelessness and will further exacerbate the
public health challenges facing our community.
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